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12 and 6 inch water line(s)

Joe Torralva <jtorralva@swwc.com>
Tue 5/1/2018 10:16 AM

To: Jo Ann Garcia <jgarcia@cityofkyle.com>
Cc: Mike Ybarra <mybarra@swwc.com>

Jo Ann:

We understand you had an inquiry regarding the Monarch Utilities I, L.P. (Monarch) infrastructure in or
around the City of Kyle. Your inquiry went through our customer service system and forwarded to our
operations department. Monarch will assist you with your question.

INQUIRY:

The City is looking at widening Windy Hill within the City Limits in phases up to the City/County
Line. Can you provide me with information on the location of Monarch's water line from IH 35
E. FR to 500 fi. east of Purple Martin.

Preliminarily appears the widening would be to the North of the existing Windy Hill alignment.
RESPONSE:

Monarch has water lines, 12-inch and 6-inch, along the SOUTH SIDE of Windy Hill
Road from Cherrywood Road to Belinda Lane. The subject water lines are within
Public Utility Easements and Private Easements.

Please feel to contact me or our AREA MANAGER (Mike Ybarra (512) 378-0946 if you have additional
qguestions.

Regards

Joe F. Torralva

Design and Construction Manager, Texas Utilities | SouthWest Water Company
1620 Grand Avenue Parkway, STE 140 | Pflugerville, Texas 78660

Tel: 512-219-2260 | Fax: 512-219-2298

E-mail: jtorralva@swwc.com
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